

CHS Alumni Association

PO Box 121 Cameron, WV 26033 April 1, 2015

Look for us on the web:

cameronhighalumni@outlook.com

Annual Alumni Banquet



Then click "Alumni"

http://www.edline.net/pages/CameronHS



Funny Photo Booth!

Strike A Pose Photography will have their Funny Photo Booth on site at the Alumni Banquet to capture moments with your classmates. There will be props for funny pictures or you can take a serious picture with a few friends. Pictures will be printed on site and are free to you, courtesy of the Alumni Association.

Professional group shots can also be arranged at the cost of \$12 per 8x10 photo. Contact Kelly Pettit at (304) 686-4621 by Friday, May 15th if your group is interested in a professional group picture.

This year the Annual
Alumni Banquet will be
held on Saturday, May
23, 2015 at 6:00pm in the
CHS cafeteria. The Executive Committee of the
Alumni Association would
like to cordially invite you
to join us for an evening of
friendship and memories.

This year our dinner will be catered by Jayne Kimberly. Jayne is employed as a cook for the Marshall County School System. The dinner will consist of boneless chicken breast, scalloped potatoes, green beans, cole slaw, hot roll, cake, and drinks for a cost of \$15.00 per person.

Only dues paying members have a voice in the Alumni Association business portion of the evening, so we again are asking you to consider paying the \$5 annual dues to be a member of the CHS Alumni Association. Dues and additional donations allow us to provide CHS with needed equipment.

Please complete the enclosed registration form and return with payment to the address above by Friday, May 15th to secure your reservation.

If your class is planning a reunion, please contact Mary Jane Dolan at (304) 686-2898 so we may reserve a space.

Officers:

President: Kelly (McCracken) Pettit—1999

Vice President: Megan (McCracken) Currey— 2001

Sec./Treasurer: Mary Jane (Chambers) Dolan—1968

Dinner cost is \$15 per person. Alumni dues are \$5. RSVP by no later than Friday, May 15th.

Come spend an evening with those you know and get reacquainted with those you may have lost touch with over the years. We all have a common bond, Cameron High School.

Merchandise for Sale!

(proceeds benefit the CHS Alumni Association)

- CHS Alumni T-shirts-\$10
- Handcrafted CHS
 Christmas Bulbs \$15
- CD's of CHS Composite Pictures

Tours of the New CHS

Doors will open on Saturday, May 23rd at 4:00pm with cookies and punch.

Organized tours of the new Cameron High School will also begin at 4:00pm and will take place every half hour until dinner is served.

You can reserve a tour by contacting Kelly Pettit at (304) 686-4621.

Pictures Needed!!

Please send us pictures of your days at CHS for a slide show. Pictures can be sent to the email address at the top of this page.